RS L
F. No.A-22012/2/2017-A-11 (Pt-1V)
Government of India
Ministry of Coal
Office of the Coal Controller

I, Council House Street
Kolkata-700 001.
Dated: 8" Sept., 2021

To,
Shri Sanjib Roychoudhury,
Dy. Manager (Mining),
Coal Controller Organisation,
Kolkata

Subject: - Regarding posting transfer of Executives of CIL in CCO.
Sir,

Please refer to your letter No. NIL dated 06.09.2021 wherein it has been referred a
letter issued by CIL under reference No. CIL/SA(III)/51 1626/1410 dated 1.4.98 on the subject
mentioned above, | am directed to say that the matter has been examined at this office and it
has been decided that the said guideline is not applicable for the transfer of an executives
within the regional office of CCO under administrative control of Coal Controller.

As such your representation stands dismissed and you are directed to join the RO.
CCO, Dhanbad immediately.

This issues with the approval of Coal Controller.

Yours faithfully,

(Shanta Guha )
Dy. Asstt. Coal Controller (Admn)

Copy to:-
I. The Director (Personnel), Coal India Ltd. Rajarhat, New Town, Kolkata with the

request to transfer the pay roll of the executives from CIL to BCCL on transferred
under reference no. A-22012/2/2017-A-11 dated 2.9.2021 from CCO Kolkata to RO,
CCO, Dhanbad.

2. CMD, BCCL, Koyla Bhawan, Koyla Nagar, Dhanbad.
. GM (Personnel), CIL Rajarhat, New Town, Kolkata.

M’bsuc of CCO, Kolkata -

Copy for information fo:-
1. PSto Coal Controller, Loknayak Bhawan, New Delhi- 110 001
2. Head of Office, CCO, Kolkata,




